
Notice to all members: 
 
The Sunday Shotgun 5-Stand competitions will not be held from May 28th through 
Sunday, September 3rd . They are scheduled to resume on Sunday, September 10th.  
 
 
Please note that the Shotgun Range is always available to Members during the Club's 
Open Range Hours. Members that have received Safety Training and have a key to the 
Member’s Trap house are welcome to utilize the equipment at any time that the club is 
open for range hours. While utilizing the member traps, you must provide your own Bio-
Degradable Clay Targets. 
 

Thank you, 

Michael Giardina 
HWRGC Shotgun Coordinator 

 


